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May 12, 2009   

NOTICE OF MOTION 
Declare an Event of Municipal/Community Significance  

Moved by: Councillor Saundercook 
Seconded by: Councillor   

SUMMARY: 
The 2009 Ukrainian Community Festival will be taking place in Bloor West Village on Bloor Street 
West from Jane Street to Runnymede Road on Friday, September 18th from 4 pm until 1 am on 
Saturday, September 19th and Saturday, September 19th from 9 am until 1 am on Sunday, September 
20th, and Sunday, September 20th, 2009 from 11 am until 7 pm.  

This annual event is a celebration of culture, food, entertainment, and music. One beer garden will be 
opened at the Ukrainian Community Festival; the beer garden will be situated on Bloor Street West, east 
of Armadale Avenue.  

Bloor Street West from Jane Street to Runnymede Road will be closed on Friday, September 18th from 9 
am until 11:59 pm on Sunday, September 20th, 2009.  

RECOMMENDATIONS:  

1. Etobicoke York Community Council recommends that City Council, for liquor licensing 
purposes, declare the Ukrainian Community Festival to be held in Bloor West Village on 
Bloor Street West from Jane Street to Runnymede Road on Friday, September 18th from 
4 pm until 1 am on Saturday, September 19th and Saturday, September 19th from 9 am 
until 1 am on Sunday, September 20th, and Sunday, September 20th, 2009 from 11 am 
until 7 pm to be an event of municipal significance and/or community significance 
and advise the Alcohol and Gaming Commission of Ontario that it has no objection to it 
taking place.  
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